Elgin Partnership for Early Learning 220 E Chicago Street Elgin, IL 60120 847.452.2457



May 11, 2020

Amy Seebeck The Renaissance Foundation 555 S. Randall Road Suite 206 St. Charles, Illinois 60174

Board Members

Advocate Sherman Hospital Dear Amy:

Chamberlain Educational

Consultants, Inc

City of Elgin

Elgin Community College

Gail Borden Public Library

Kane County Health Department

Next Generation Pediatrics

School District U-46

YWCA Elgin

All I can say is, WOW, when things were starting to get sad for us all, I received a call from you and The Renaissance Foundation who came to the rescue for some of our families. Your generous donation was just the pick me up that was needed during this pandemic. The books from Scholastic are amazing, and we are excited to get the books into the hands of our earliest learner who may not have a library of books at home. The books that you provided will be given with diapers and wipes to some of our most vulnerable families and at the food pantry while families are receiving food.

Thank you for the volunteer work that put into raising money for our future leaders and most valuable asset, children.

Together We Can,

Amber Peters
Executive Director

Elgin Partnership for Early Learning amberpeters@elginpartnership.org